DRIP Committee

From: Brittany Zimmerman <brittany@yummet.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 1:09 PM

To: DRIP Committee

Subject: Re: 1/24 DRIP meeting: Yummet in-person representatives

You don't often get email from brittany@yummet.com. Learn why this is important

Aloha Kakou,

| hope this message finds each of you in good spirits and health. Thank you profoundly for the insightful questions raised
during the DRIP meeting on January 10, 2024. | am fully prepared to address all your inquiries, particularly those
requiring detailed responses.

For clarity and a more interactive discussion, | propose to respond to these questions in person at today's meeting. This
approach will enable me to provide more comprehensive answers and engage in any necessary follow-up discussions.

I've noticed that some questions are similar but phrased differently. Answering these in person will also allow for a
consolidation of these into a singular, detailed response.

Regarding the request for 3 professional references, | am willing to share their details exclusively with the Maui County
Council. However, to respect their privacy, | prefer to distribute this information as a hard copy, ensuring it remains
confidential and not publicly accessible. Most of these individuals have already provided testimony, which can serve as a
reference. Please note that Thomas J. Cognata from NASA, who is unlikely to join us today, has kindly submitted a video
for his professional reference and can be viewed HERE. To address any concerns about misinformation, Dr. Cogswell has
prepared a brief video HERE that provides necessary clarifications.

| will be attending the meeting in person, accompanied online by two esteemed colleagues who will serve as additional
resources:

1) Dr. Kevin MacDonald, Ph.D., PE, P.ENG, FACI - Professor at the University of Wisconsin and recognized as one of the
Top 5 Most Influential People in the Concrete Industry.

2) Dr. Chris Cogswell — Ph.D. in Chemical Engineering, noted member of the American Institute of Chemical Engineers.
Thank you once again for your attention and the opportunity to engage with the committee. | am eager to answer any

further questions and contribute to the productive discourse of the DRIP Committee.

Mahalo nui!



Brittany Zimmerman
FOUNDER | CEO | CHIEF OF INNOVATION

Yummet | Celestial and Terrestrial Sustainability

wW: Www.yummet.com
e: brittany@yummet.com

p: +1(808)987-9917

On Mon, Jan 22, 2024 at 12:38 PM DRIP Committee <DRIP.Committee @mauicounty.us> wrote:

Hi, Brittany,

Checking back in. Do you have a list of the folks who will be joining in-person this
Wednesday?

Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Thank you,

Paige

From: DRIP Committee

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 10:55 AM

To: Brittany Zimmerman <prittany@yummet.com>

Subject: 1/24 DRIP meeting: Yummet in-person representatives

Hi, Brittany,



At your earliest convenience, can you please let me know how many resources from
your team will be joining next week’s reconvening meeting on January 24, 2024 at
1:30pm in-person?

It would also be helpful to know if you will be bringing additional folks, whether in-
person or virtual, who were not at the last meeting. This is so Chair Paltin can
recognize them and designate them as resource individuals.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Paige



